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 July 25, 2025 
Honorable Lori Klein-Quinn 

Mayor 

City of Tomball 

401 Market Street 

Tomball, TX 77375-4697 

 

 

Re: 2025 Sec. 26.01(a-1) Estimate 

 City of Tomball 

 

 

 

Dear Mayor Quinn: 

 

As required by Texas Tax Code Sec. 26.01(a-1), we have prepared an estimate of taxable value for the above 

taxing jurisdiction for 2025. 

 

While we have taken our best estimate of potential hearing loss into account, 2025 protests are still being received 

and formal hearings held during the next several months may cause further value reductions. Also, if fewer 

protests are filed, your value could possibly increase. 

 

Your final taxable value will also be impacted by late-filed exemption applications, late applications for 

productivity valuation, correction motions under Tax Code Sec. 25.25, immediate residential homestead 

exemptions granted pursuant to Tax Code Sec. 11.42(f), and possible post-ARB appeals through binding 

arbitration, appeals to district court, or appeals to the State Office of Administrative Hearings. 

 

Given these limitations, the estimated 2025 taxable value for the taxing unit identified above is: 

 

$3,933,453,415 
 

The enclosed worksheet also provides additional estimated values that may be useful in your tax rate calculations. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact your HCAD jurisdiction coordinator or my office if you have questions regarding 

this estimate or other matters affecting appraisal district operations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Roland Altinger 

Chief Appraiser

 


